
 

 

 

Representation Hearing (on-line) 

5 August 2020, 10am 

 Agenda   

Declarations of interest 

The Deputy Mayor is reminded to make the appropriate oral declaration if he has any personal or 
prejudicial interests (as defined in the GLA Code of Conduct) in any item either at the start of 
proceedings, or before the matter is discussed, or when it becomes apparent to him at the 
meeting. 

Planning application for determination 

Thameside West, London Borough of Newham, GLA Ref 4039c 
 

 
1. Preliminary welcome: Jules Pipe, Deputy Mayor for Planning, Regeneration and Skills 

2. Procedural points: Esther Thornton, Principal Lawyer, TfL Legal 
 

3. Speakers  
 

a) Greater London Authority: Martin Jones, Principal Strategic Planner (case officer) 
 

b) Newham Council [five minutes in total] 

- Councillor Daniel Blaney, Chair of Strategic Development Committee 
 

c) Objectors [thirteen minutes in total] 

- David Coppard, Director, Britannia Village (Nine) Residents Management Company Ltd, 
representing residents of Britannia Village [eight minutes] 

- David Dadds, Solicitor, Dadds LLP Licensing Solicitors, acting on behalf of ‘The Guvnor’ 
(operators of the adjacent late-night licenced venue) [five minutes] 

 
d) Applicant [five minutes in total] 

- Giles Martin, Development Director, Keystone Partners Limited 
 

4. Questions by the Deputy Mayor 

5. Deputy Mayor retires to consider decision  

6. Deputy Mayor’s decision and close 



 

 

 The Deputy Mayor will normally announce his decision at the end of the Hearing. However, it is 
important to note that the Deputy Mayor is under no obligation to do so and in exceptional 
circumstances he may choose to take the decision later, in private, in order to give further 
consideration to the points that have been made.  

  
 
 
for further information, contact GLA Planning Unit: 
Lucinda Turner, Assistant Director of Planning 
e-mail: lucinda.turner@london.gov.uk 
John Finlayson, Head of Development Management  
email: john.finlayson@london.gov.uk  
Allison Flight, Deputy Head of Development Management 
email alison.flight@london.gov.uk 
Richard Green, Special Projects Manager  
email: richard.green@london.gov.uk 
Martin Jones, Principal Strategic Planner (case officer) 
email: martin.jones@london.gov.uk  
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